
From: Kelley Gandurski  
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 6:26 PM 

To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: Re: Invitations from Mayor Lori E. Lightfoot 

 
Hi Rich, 
 
Per our emails below, I went to last week’s reception and had some refreshments. No gifts were given.   

Very truly yours, 
 
Kelley A. Gandurski 
Executive Director  
Chicago Animal Care and Control  
 


